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Over the next 2 weeks at Colquhoun Park EYC our children will be taking part in an Easter Sponsored Bunny Hop! 
Our little bunnies will be hopping and racing around the pitch to raise much needed funds for the EYC. 
As always, we very much appreciate your support, particularly as we understand families are often under extra financial pressure at the moment. Please could all forms and donations be returned by 20th April.
Thank you very much. 
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